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Xiomara reported on the following items: 
 
• The California Democratic Party has produced Spanish-language 

materials: posters and stickers with the following 
messages: VOTA 2024 (translation - VOTE 2024) and VAMOS A 
VOTAR! (translation – WE WILL VOTE!) 

 
• Xiomara continues to strongly encourage MWD members to join and 

or to seek and encourage their bilingual friends to join MWD's Multi-
lingual Action Team. If you're interested in joining or speaking to 
Xiomara, please send her an email 
at: xiomarafloresholguin@gmail.com or call her at (213) 944-0287. 

 
• Xiomara will be scheduling a meeting in March of 2024 with all Multi-

lingual Action Team members to review Spanish-language materials 
in preparation for canvassing, voter registration, and phone banking 
in CA -27 and CA-47. 
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